Ham Shoppe and Four Seasons Décor broken into
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Sunday, a break-in at the Ham Shoppe and Four Seasons

Décor in Valle Crucis was discovered.
Sheriff’'s deputies say the incident occurred after the store closed on Saturday. Anyone with
any information is encouraged to contact Watauga County Crimestoppers at 828-262-4555. You

may be eligible for a reward.




